
Opening from the 17th May 2021

We are carefully following government guidance and taking 
precautions to reduce risk as much as possible to our guests 
and those that live/work on the farm. ALL camping info pages 
have been updated so they are relevant to Covid-19. Several 
changes have been made so even if you have been before 
please read all info at the bottom of this page carefully before 
booking.

What we are doing to keep guests safe

- reducing number of campers on site
- extra thorough checking and cleaning of facilities
- ensuring a minimum distance of 6 metres (in all directions) between tents 
including others in your own group
- no day visitors on site at all 
- increased signage around the site as friendly safety reminders

What we ask of guests

- to be mindful of others at the site and adhere to social distancing guidance 
- to pitch tents a minimum of 6 metres (in all directions) from others, including 
those in your own group
- bring ample supplies of hand sanitiser or soap (we provide neither)
- please do NOT come camping if you or any of your family feel unwell of have 
symptoms of Covid 19 in the lead up to your visit


